Staying In Touch - Newsletter Update

Term 3

Week 10 22nd September 2016

UPCOMING EVENTS

TERM 4 Week 1	
Mon 10th	•Staff Development Day - NO SCHOOL
Thu 13th	●Crazy Sock Day
Fri 14th	Student Banking

Week 2

NO SHARING OF FOOD, DRINKS OR SUNSCREEN

Corpus Christi has a no sharing policy. This includes food, drinks and sunscreen. This policy is in place due to many children at school suffering with allergies. Could you please remind your children of this policy.



Football Mufti Day



23rd September Friday Week 10

and bring in a \$2 coin to support Year Six
Graduption.

Dear Parents, Formation

Gospel Lk 16:19-31

Parable of the rich man and Lazarus.

A beginning point for discussion of this week's Gospel with children: Who are the two main characters in today's gospel story?

How are they different?

What happened to the rich man when he died?

What should the rich man have done while he was living on earth?

What is Jesus saying about how we should live?

© Creative Ministry Resources Pty Ltd

Catholic Culture

30 year Anniversary Celebration

We will be having a wonderful celebration of our school Tuesday 18th October, Week 2 of Term 4. The morning will proceed as follows:

9:30 - Welcome and Mass

10:30 - Principal's Address and Open Classroom

11:00 - Morning Tea

There will be a number of guests including past principals, staff and students of Corpus Christi. We would love our community to come along and share in this very special occasion. To help cater for the event could you please notify us by returning the bottom part of the flyer you received earlier in the week.

Social Justice

This term we will be supporting the work of Penrith Kitchen. Please bring donations of toiletries for those in need in our wider community. In the past we have had a wonderful response to this social justice venture and we hope that it will once again be a great success.





Have a wonderful term break Sharon Shahoud Religious Education Coordinator

STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY - 10 OCTOBER 2016 (FIRST DAY FOR NEXT TERM)

As previously noted, there will be a Staff Development Day on the first day of next term. This will be a spirituality day for the staff. Students do not attend school on Staff Development Days. Thank you for your understanding.

CANTEEN CHANGES

A letter has gone home to all families today regarding a change in the way the canteen will be operating in the future. This change will occur during term 4. Please take some time to read the letter to be informed about the pending change.

CANTEEN CLOSED

The canteen will be closed tomorrow Friday 23/09/16



CURRICULUM NEWS



Olympathon Final Tally

We had our final spot draws at assembly on Monday. Congratulations to the following students:

ITunes \$50 Gift Card -Shannon Dpenha - KE EB Games \$20 Gift Card- Skye Nealand - KG Hoyts \$30 Movie Card- Mikayla Macmorran - KE

The pizza party was awarded to Kindergarten who raised \$3,430.50 as of 22/09/16. Kindergarten will have their pizza party on Friday. If you would prefer that your child doesn't eat pizza, please send them with their lunch as usual and let the class teacher know.

The great news is that we have raised over \$14,500 as of 22/9/16. We are in the process of purchasing Apple TV's for the learning spaces.

2016 ICAS English

Congratulations to all students who entered this year's ICAS English. The following students were awarded merit, credit. distinction and high distinction awards at assembly this week. A special congratulations to Isaac Carroll in Year 2 who achieved a **High Distinction!**

High	Distinction
1119111	Biotiliotion

Isaac Carroll - 2B

Distinction

Benjamin Camilleri - 2B Jadzia Dubois - 4E Shuoheng Yang - 4B Anthony Camilleri - 6E

Credit

Taj Cavallaro - 2E Kaitlyn Grima - 3G Abbe May - 4B Sophia Chicharro - 5B Tara Tjahjadi - 5G Corey Dunn - 6G Victoria Olarra - 6B Jade Papworth - 6G Joanna Simeon - 6G

Merit

Caitlin Northam - 2G Dominik Jabubowicz - 3E Harrison Ashmore - 5B Adam O'Connor - 6B

PRINCIPAL'S AWARD

Hayden Horn - 1E Sharni Cremen - 1G Liam McWilliams - 1G Hamish Richardson - 2B Ellora Zorzo - 2E

Kalan Markson - 2G Jacob Kovacs - 3B Kiani Slaughter - 4E Anita Garland - 4G Lucy Klemesrud - 4G Elise Koomen - 5B Daniel Richardson - 5B Benjamin Anderson - 5E Zac Hotchkiss - 5E Curtis Hodges - 6E

ASSISTANT

PRINCIPALS



ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL AWARDS

Matthew Clark - 1G Georgia Baldwin - 2G Cailen Acland - 3E

Alexander Papapavlou - 5E Sonny Lawford - 5E

PLAYGROUND AWARD

Samantha Attard - KE

MERIT AWARDS - Students Who Don't 'Give Up' When They Are Doing Their Maths Work



Makayla Byrnes - KB Mia Dhillon - KB Cooper Gill - KE Mikayla Macmorran - KE Isabella Mourani - KG Daniel Tipping - KG Toby Gill - 1E Ella Sekulovski - 1E Cienna Ryan - 1G Madison Vidler - 1G Shyanne Stever - 2B Ben Williamson - 2B Braxton Abnett - 2E Ebony Farrugia - 2E

Cooper Galea - 2G Flynn Harris - 2G Samuel Bulluss - 3B Emily Tempone - 3B Angelina Barca - 3E Natalie Vella - 3E Olivia Attard - 3G Jack Giampietro - 3G Ethan Junge - 4B Declan Northam - 4B Kiana Amituanai - 4E Summer Chahoud - 4E David Debrincat - 4G Callum O'Connor - 4G

Harrison Ashmore - 5B Theresa Grima - 5B Samara Hurst - 5B Lily Xuereb - 5B Jordan Gorgioski - 5E Charlie Whittaker - 5E Olivia Haves - 5G Tara Tjahjadi - 5G Kiarnah Klukow-Leavey - 6B Joseph Spoleti - 6B

Anthony Camilleri - 6E Hayley Muscat - 6E Jonathan Cole - 6G Matthew Kervin - 6G

YEAR 6 VISITS THE NATION'S CAPITAL

On Thursday 8th and Friday 9th September the Year 6 students went on an education tour of the national capital. Students were given the opportunity to participate in a variety of educational programs with a focus on Australia's history, culture, heritage and democracy. The Australian Government recognises the importance of all young Australians being able to visit the national capital as part of their Civics and Citizenship education. We acknowledge the funding and support of the Australian Government through The Parliament and Civics Education Rebate (PACER) which ensures that we have funding towards the cost of the excursion.

A special thanks to the staff who took time away from their families to be with the students. Mrs Bowden, Mrs Blackman, Mr Lanyon, Mr Devlin and Mrs Ahern.

